
From: Louise Palmer   
Sent: 09 September 2024 09:06 
To:   
Subject: RE: S62A PINS application 14 day consultation request. Planning ref: 5/2024/1221 at 38 
Briar Road St Albans Hertfordshire Al4 9Tl  

  
  
Hello, 
  
Thank you for forwarding these plans for our consideration. 
  
This development would be on a road to which we already provide a collection service. 
  
The property would be provided with a suite of containers which will need to be presented on 
the boundary with the public highway on collection day. Between collections, all containers 
must be stored within the property boundary . 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Louise Palmer 
Recycling and Waste Officer 
St Albans City and District Council 
Civic Centre 
St Peter's Street 
St Albans 
AL1 3JE 
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